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Comments: I am writing to endorse all of the recommendations made by the Crested Butte Mountain Bike

Association (CBMBA) regarding the USFS North Valley Trails Project. Our family spends many weeks in the

summer in Crested Butte, and specifically enjoying hiking and biking on the Cement Creek Road and connecting

trails.  The recommendations made enhance both the enjoyment of the area and improve safety. Thank you to

both the USFS and CBMBA for all of this effort and for allowing comments on the proposals


